
“Everyone should be 

 safe from fire 

 in their own home!” 
 
 

Your family should have a smoke detector on every level of the home.   

And, they should be tested regularly! 

 

Residents  unable  to purchase or install their own  
may call the Fair Lawn Fire Prevention Bureau to provide & install 

 

FREE  
SMOKE ALARMS 

 

 

And, if you need help testing the smoke alarm or changing its battery . . .  

we’ll do that too.  Free-of-charge !  
 

 

To help someone be safe from fire, call  

Fire Official Angelo Castronovo 
phone    201-794-5408 

   FAX     201-703-4266 
 

                Castronovo@FairLawn.org 
 

 

To report a FIRE   dial  9-1-1 



 


